
//ALL     05/17/2016 to 06/30/2016      
TO:       Hyundai Dealership General Managers, Sales Managers,  
          Service Managers, Parts Managers, and Warranty  
          Administrators 
FROM:     Hyundai Motor America 
DATE:     May 17, 2016 
 

SUBJECT: Warranty Extension on 2011 – 2014 Sonata for Engine “Short 
Block” Warranty Extension (TSB# 16-EM-001)     

Hyundai is providing an extended warranty for the engine “short block 
“assembly (consisting of the engine block, crankshaft and bearings, 
connecting rods and bearings, and pistons) on 2011–2014 Sonatas.    
 
The warranty has been extended to 10 years from the date of original 
delivery or the date of first use, or 120,000 miles, whichever occurs 
first and applies to all original and subsequent owners of the 
affected vehicles. 
 
Vehicles affected by this Warranty Extension will be identified on 
WEBDCS (Warranty Information Screen) as having a Short Block Warranty 
Extension (16-EM-001).  

TSB #16-EM-001 will be available on HMAService.com on May 17, 2016. It 
contains instructions on submitting the warranty claim.   

Hyundai appreciates your cooperation and support.  Questions may be 
directed to Warranty HELPREP line at 1-877-446-2922. 

HYUNDAI MOTOR AMERICA 


